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Stephen Hoffman

From: the5lewies <the5lewies@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 11:04 AM
To: HR, PHRC Regs Public Comment
Subject: [External] Non-discrimination protection acr
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To whom it may concern:  
I am a caring citizen of the state of PA and I would like to see our government do better at protecting its people. 
Please extend the non- discrimination protection act to small businesses throughout PA.  
It is a humanitarian act and it makes sense fiscally for all concerned.  
Thank you,  
Caroline Lewis 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 

 


